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INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 

IFB #2025-03 Waste & Refuse Services 
 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale and all affiliated entities shall accept 
bids from interested, qualified, licensed and insured waste collection firms to provide Waste 
& Refuse Services.  
 
Bid Documents can be obtained beginning Tuesday, May 20, 2025 from the Central Office 
of the Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale at 437 SW 4th Ave, Suite 101, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL 33315 or by email kchin@hacfl.com or 954-556-4100 x2113. 
 
Bids should be sent and received by the Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale at 
437 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 101, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33315 on or before 10:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, June 4, 2025. 
 
Any questions should be directed to Kerry Ann Chin at kchin@hacfl.com 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale and all affiliated entities reserves the 
right to reject any or all bids and to waive any informality in the bidding. 


